
August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Nancy Kay Wessman 

Mississippi State Department of  Health 

P O Box 1700 

Jackson, MS  39215-1700 

Dear Ms. Wessman: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Dr. Alfio Rausa 

Delta Hills Public Health District 

701 Yalobusha Street 

Greenwood, MS  38930 

Dear Dr. Rausa: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Kaye Bender 

MS Department of  Health 

P.O. Box 1700 

Jackson, MS  39215-1700 

Dear Ms. Bender: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Rebecca Kelly 

Miss. State University Extension Service 

School of  Human Sciences Box 9745 

Starkville, MS  39762 

Dear Ms. Kelly: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Sylvia Byrd 

Mississippi State University 

School of  Human Sciences Box 9745 

Starkville, MS  39762-9745 

Dear Ms. Byrd: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Virginia Braddock 

Mississippi State University 

103 Eudora Welty Dr. G8 

Starkville, MS  39759 

Dear Ms. Braddock: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Mary Gayle Armstrong 

MSDH Dist VII 

205 N. Front St. 

McComb, MS  39648 

Dear Ms. Armstrong: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Regina Brown 

Golden Triangle PDD  

Medicaid Wavier 

P.O. Box 828 

Starkville, MS  39760 

Dear Ms. Brown: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Alisa Agostinelli 

Mississippi State University Dietetic Intern  

School of  Human Science 

Starkville, MS  39762 

Dear Ms. Agostinelli: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Debbie Crocker 

MSU Child Development & Family Studies Center  

School of  Human Science 

501 Collegeview Street Box 9745 

Mississippi State, MS  39762-9745 

Dear Ms. Crocker: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Sarah Wiley 

Mississippi State University Dietetic Intern  

School of  Human Science 

Starkville, MS  39759 

Dear Ms. Wiley: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Mr. Brian Tharp 

Mississippi State Department of  Health 

P.O. Box 1700 

Jackson, MS  39215-1700 

Dear Mr. Tharp: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Cindy Woods 

North Mississippi Medical Center 

830 South Gloster Street 

Tupelo, MS  38801 

Dear Ms. Woods: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Rene Donald 

MS State Department of  Health, District VII 

P.O. Box 788 

McComb, MS  39649 

Dear Ms. Donald: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Suk-Ting Liu 

Mississippi State University 

103 Eudora Welty drive 

Starkville, MS  39759 

Dear Suk-Ting Liu: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Mr. Roger Riley 

N. E. Public Health District II 

P. O. Box 199 

Tupelo, MS  38802 

Dear Mr. Riley: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Linda Patterson 

Miss. State University Extension Service 

Box 9745 

Starkville, MS  39762 

Dear Ms. Patterson: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Pat Terry 

Infant Mortality Task Force 

Mississippi State Department of  Health 

Jackson, MS  39215-1700 

Dear Ms. Terry: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Ellen Jones 

104 Trace Cove 

Madison, MS  39110 

Dear Ms. Jones: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Juaqula Gray 

Mississippi State University 

111 Hartness Street Apt. 46 

Starkville, MS  39759 

Dear Ms. Gray: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Mr. Charles Daughdrill 

Ms. Dept of  Health 

602 Adeline St. 

Hattiesburg, MS  39401 

Dear Mr. Daughdrill: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Dr. Clay Hammack 

Ms State Dept. Health 

602 Adeline St. 

Hattiesburg, MS  39401 

Dear Dr. Hammack: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Kelly Faulkenbery 

Mississippi State University 

P.O. Box 1086 

Starkville, MS  39744 

Dear Ms. Faulkenbery: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Mr. Robert Travnicek 

Mississippi State Dept of  Health 

Coastal Plains District IX PO Box 3749 

Gulfport, MS  39505 

Dear Mr. Travnicek: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Dr. Robert Trotter 

MSDH, Public Health District 2 

532 S. Church Str. Box 199 

Tupelo, MS  38802 

Dear Dr. Trotter: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Susie McKinney 

Three Rivers PDD/AAA 

75 South Main St. 

Pontotoc, MS  38863 

Dear Ms. McKinney: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Shirley Hale 

Three Rivers PDD/AAA 

75 South Main St. 

Pontotoc, MS  38863 

Dear Ms. Hale: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Mr. Bo Bowen 

Miss. Division of  Medicaid 

239 North Lamar Street, Suite 801 

Jackson, MS  39205 

Dear Mr. Bowen: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

LaJuan Collums 

Three Rivers PDD/AAA 

75 South Main St. 

Pontotoc, MS  38863 

Dear LaJuan: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Mr. Buster Turner 

Three Rivers PDD/AAA 

75 South Main St. 

Pontotoc, MS  38863 

Dear Mr. Turner: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Rachel Springer 

Mississippi State University 

1120 East Lee Blvd Apt. 189 

Starkville, MS  39759 

Dear Ms. Springer: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Dr. Warren Jones 

AAFP 

115 Cirencester Drive 

Ridgeland, MS  39157 

Dear Dr. Jones: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Sondra Lee-Bell 

MSDH 

P.O. Box 1700 

Jackson, MS  39215-1700 

Dear Ms. Lee-Bell: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Sheila Flurry 

MSU Extension Service 

Box 9647 

Starkville, MS  39762 

Dear Ms. Flurry: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Bonnie Carew 

MSU Extension Service 

Box 9647 

Starkville, MS  39762 

Dear Ms. Carew: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Marilyn Bailey 

MSU Extension Service 

Southeast District Extension Office  

17 JM Tatum Industrial Drive 

Hattiesburg, MS  39401 

Dear Ms. Bailey: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Newassa House 

Starkville School District 

754 Dix Street 

West Point, MS  39773 

Dear Ms. House: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Ms. Stephanie Johansen 

Diabetes Foundation of  Mississippi, Inc. 

410 Redbud Lane 

Oxford, MS  38655 

Dear Ms. Johansen: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  



August 23, 2001 

 

Mayor Larry Otis 

Mayor City of  Tupelo 

P.O. Box 1485 

Tupelo, MS  38802-1485 

Dear Mayor Otis: 

Thank you for participating in the Governor’s Health Care Summit on Tuesday, August 

21, 2001 in Tupelo, Mississippi.  The Summit brought together experts who shared new ways to 

approach improvements in health areas and knowledge of  how Mississippi measures up when it 

comes to quality of  life for our citizens.   

Health care is a top priority for my administration and a necessity to improve the life of  

Mississippians.  We can succeed with a healthy population.  Let’s work together for our families, our 

state, and our future by utilizing medical services to create solutions.    

I look forward to your participation in the third session of  the 2001 Governor’s Health 

Care Summit to be held October 22-23, 2001, at the Lake Terrance Convention Center in 

Hattiesburg, Mississippi.  The focus of  this summit is senior health issues.  Our efforts today will 

lead us to a healthy plan for tomorrow.  

Very truly yours, 

RONNIE MUSGROVE 

RM:MTB:sed 

 

 

  

 


